
19 July 2022

Excellency,

Further to my letter of 1 July 2022, regarding the high-level meeting of the General
Assemby to mark the commemoration of the thirtieth anniversary of the adoption of the
Declaration on the Rights of Persons Belonging to National or Ethnic, Religious and Linguistic
Minorities to be held on Wednesday, 21 September 2022, at 10 a.m., in the Trusteeship Council
Chamber, at United Nations Headquarters, I am pleased to circulate herewith the Concept Note
for the event.

For further information, your office may contact Ms. DeAndra Cartwright
(deandra.cartwright@un.org), Adviser on Human Rights, in my Office.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Abdulla Shahid

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York
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